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99 Park Avenue, New York 16, New York

MUrray Hill 2-6232

September 5, 1957

Miss Helen O. Gilder sleeve 
The Old Book and Doll Shop 
65 Water Street
Stonington, Conn.

Dear Miss Gildersleeve:

I am happy to know that you too love Nell Dorr's 'Mother 
and Child" and that you want some copies in your shop.

Four copies wer e shipped to you to-day. The Dorr Foundation 
is giving you a discount of 40% which I hope will please you. Any time 
you need more copies they will be happy to send them to you.

I am sorry I did not get a chance to stop at your shop with 
Mrs/ Dorr although we were in New London only last week to catch 
a ferry to Block Island and had hoped to stop on the way back, but traffic 
was so objectionable that we decided to go straight home. One day we 
will come thought

Kindest regards,

Sincerely,

Tine Everhard
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